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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Nr. 73
14 October 1940
[Max Bredig’'s hand: received October 24 / answered " 25]

Dear Papa,

| didn't read the letter to Henry Dora, but | haven't received anything from you in a long time.
Hopefully soon. | can no longer write to you on Saturday because of all the work, but a two
day delay probably doesn't make much difference when it comes to distance. Viktor will
return tomorrow evening. He wrote and was content. E---y is still with us, but is renting a
room here now. There isn't really anything new to report. Everything is the same as usual.
There is never any news about the children except from you or the Neumetzgers. Aunt Idel
and Aunt Valley are doing well and we are too. It's already cold and autumn-like here. | think
of you a lot and with great love, my beloved Papa, and long for the day when | can hug you.
Best wishes to you and Max.

Marianne
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